
Zen House

NEWSLETTER
November – December

We have recently set up a record player in the 
Farmer’s home corner. The children talked about 
how to operate it and how it looked different to 
other technology they have seen. We enjoyed 
discussing our favourite music too! Some parents 
have offered to donate some records for the 
children to enjoy; if you have anything you would 
like to donate then it would be greatly appreciated!

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Christmas
Fun!

Christmas nativity: 
“WHAT A STAR”

Tickets are limited to
2 per family. 

On sale from 26/11/2018

Tuesday 11th
December
@ 10:00am 

Thursday 13th
December

@ 2pm 

Tickets for the Christmas 
Raffle are on sale now for

just £1 a strip.
All proceeds go to the

NSPCC.

The Little Lambs have been exploring the introduction of new real-world 
items in the Kitchen role play area. They have used these stimulating 
resources to explore and role play. Further to this, we have created a recipe 
book for use in the Kitchen after being inspired by the story “The Hungry 
Caterpillar.” We tasted all the foods in the book and even had a go at making 
some of our own! 

Little Lambs

Little Farmers

Recycle and Re-Use!
Building on the theme of recycling, we 

have introduced a Recycling Project! The 
farmers have been learning about the 

importance of recycling and have helped 
to sort out clothing ready to donate. 

There is still time to take part if you have 
any unwanted clothes to aid our project 
and all of the money raised will be going 

straight to the NSPCC!

CHILDREN’S CHOICE
We have created a voting area in the 
entrance where you can vote for a book to be 
read at story time. 

Don’t forget to cast your vote!

Your voice counts
Following feedback from our 

parent council you asked for more 
activity bags to be sent home. We 
have created phonic bags which 

will be sent home shortly 
containing: activity ideas and 

information to help your children 
with early phonics skills to prepare 

them for reading and writing. 



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Friday 16th November 2018 – Pyjama and Crazy Hair Day

(£1 donation to NSPCC)

For 15 hour funded children the term will end on
Friday 14th December 2018

and resume on Monday 7th January 2019.
For Term Time only children the term will end on

Friday 21st December 2018
and resume on Monday 7th January 2019. 
For all others, we will close for Christmas on
Monday 24th December 2018 at 1:00pm 

and return on Thursday 3rd January 2019.

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

Merry Christmas

and a

Happy New Year

from all the staff 

at Fisherfield! 

Question of the 
month

November
Do you know what the nursery 

literacy project is?

December
Do you know the benefits of 

messy play?


